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E-Growth Project 3rd Newsletter  

May 2022  

The whole E-Growth team is feeling thrilled because one 

of the biggest project’s milestones has been 

accomplished: the implementation of the C1 Short Term 

Joint Staff Training Event, organised by Exponential 

Training and Assessment (ETA) in Hinckley, Leicestershire 

(United Kingdom). We also used this opportunity to 

celebrate an operative meeting and to keep up to date 

about the several tasks that are in progress right now.  

C1 Training the Trainer – ‘Using TEL in VET” 

The main objective of the C1 activity was to train and to provide, to the assistants, with 

tools and resources on Technology Enhanced Learning (TEL) in Vocational Education 

Training (VET), so they will be able to develop and implement them in the planning and 

implementation of their own training courses. With that final aim in mind, ETA 

organized a training curricula which combined theory and practice and included topics 

like: TEL and teacher/training competences; TEL and a Continuum of Interaction; 

instructional design, simulation and Serious games; collaboration platforms; E-Learning 

and Learning journeys; E-assessment tools; using E-Growth and PROSPER (the business 

simulation that is being developed by the project); Integrating TEL into VET in a VET 

training programme, etc.  

 

 

Visit our website:   https://e-growth-project.eu/ (in English, Czech, Greek, Spanish and Hungarian) 

Follow our Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/egrowthproject 

 

 


